
From: Jonathon Braden <braden@sctennis.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/28/2015 4:45:19 PM
Subject: RE: Order of the Palmetto Story

Chaney,
Thanks for the additional information. I've posted our story here, www.sctennis.com, and will share it on our Facebook page, 
facebook.com/sctennis, tomorrow.

Thanks again,
Jonathon

From: Adams, Chaney [ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 4:21 PM
 
To: Jonathon Braden
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Order of the Palmetto Story 
 

Jonathon,
 
Attached you can find the governor’s letter to Mr. Maynard awarding him the Order of the Palmetto.
 
I have also included a link to the governor’s website where you can find information about the Order of the Palmetto 
nomination process, here: http://governor.sc.gov/ExecutiveOffice/Pages/Awards.aspx
 
Thanks for your interest,
 
Chaney Adams
Press Secretary
Office of the Governor
803-528-7217
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